
San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 

November 16, 2016 

Mr. Andrew Entingh 
Head, Environmental Compliance 
Environmental Security 
Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton 
Building 22-165 
Camp Pendleton, CA 92055 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 
GOVERNOR 

~ MATTHEW RooRIOlJEZ l.~~ 51::CRcTAAY f-OA 
~ ENVIRONMENfAL PROTECTION 

In reply refer to: 
793504: BBushnell 

Subject: Monitoring Reports for Northern Regional Tertiary Treatment Plant 

Mr. Entingh: 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego Water 
Board) has reviewed the July 2015 through September 2016 monthly monitoring reports, the 
April-June 2015, July-September 2015, and October-December 2015, January-March 2016, 
April-June 2016, July-September 2016 quarterly monitoring reports, and the 2015 annual 
monitoring report submitted by Camp Pendleton, in compliance with Order No. R9-2014-0006. 

The San Diego Water Board has the following comments on the reports referenced above. 

1. Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP) No. R9-2014-0006 section II.A, requires the 
discharger to monitor pH on a weekly basis and report the results in the monthly 
monitoring report. However, pH was not sampled for the week of May 29, 2016 to June 
4, 2016. 

2. Future monitoring reports should clearly state if recycled water is being sent to reuse 
sites. This provides explanation to San Diego Water Board staff for missing data that 
would be required if recycled water was being used. 

The next monitoring report required to be submitted is the October 2016 monthly monitoring 
report due by December 1, 2016. 

Please submit all future responses to the San Diego Water Board by email. Email submittals 
must include a signed cover/transmittal letter (with the facility name, facility contact 
information, and reference code 793504:BBushnell), and be sent via email to 
sandiego@waterboards.ca.gov. Information required by Order No. R9-2014-0006 should be 
mailed to sandiego@waterboards.ca.gov. Routine email correspondence, however, may be 
sent to individual San Diego Water Board staff members. If you have any specific questions 
about email submittals procedures, please contact Ms. Cleo Munoz, of our Mission Support 
Unit staff, at 619-521-3384 or cleo.munoz@waterboard.ca.gov. 

HENRY ABARBANEL, PH.D., CHAIR DAVID GIBSON, EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

2375 Northside Drive, Suite 100, San Diego, Calttornia 92108-2700 www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego 
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Mr. Entingh - 2 - November 16, 2016 

In the subject line of any response, please include reference 793504:BBushnell. Please 
contact Mr. Brandon Bushnell at (619) 521-8044, or at brandon.bushnell@waterboards.ca.gov 
if you have any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

'1R·6lJ::t 
JOHN R. ODERMATT, M.Sc. P.G., Senior Engineering Geologist 
Land Discharge Unit 

JRO: ac: bb 

Tech Staff Info & Use 
Place ID 793504 
Party ID 627 

Reg. Measure ID 389917 
SEL Reg Measure 410157 

Violation ID 1014129 


